
These boys have something to say

Thirteen members of the Missisquoi North Volunteer Centre (CAB) Boys Group for boys ages 5-12 met with Potton Mayor Louis Veillon on
Thursday, March 10 to share their personal ideas and suggestions on improving Potton Township. See full story on page 5.
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Lennoxville
road work on

the way
By Gordon Lambie

L
ast week the City of Sherbrooke an-
nounced a series of projects that
will be moving forward in 2016

thanks to an investment of $3.2 million
into the road budgets. Though none of
the star projects of that announcement
were in Lennoxville, the borough will
see some significant repairs and resur-
facing projects come out of the new
funding.

Minor patching, repaving, or gravel
resurfacing work is set to take place on
sections of des Rigoles street, the Moul-
ton Hill Terrace, Moulton Hill, Fearon
road, Riverview, Bartlett, Glenday,
Mitchell, Lee-Langlois, and Haskell Hill
roads.

According to Borough President David
Price, however, Lennoxville can also ex-
pect some significant public works pro-
jects out of the new funding.

“What is coming up soon is Speid be-
tween Hunting and the pumping sta-
tion,” Price said, explaining that the
water and sewage pipes on that section
of the street need to be redone and, as a
result, the surface of the road will be re-
made as well. The work is set to take
place between Lorne and Meade Streets.

Though the city had previously com-
mitted to repaving Samuel-Gratham
Street from Queen to Connolly this com-
ing summer, Price said that the work
might not happen until later on because
the project was expanded after having
qualified for a government grant.
Though people in the area will now have
to wait longer to see the work done, the
repaving and installation of new pipes
will now also include the northern end
of Connolly Street

“The possibility is that it might not
even be done this summer,” the Borough
President said, “but the trade is that
much more work is going to be done.”

Price noted that many of the roads
that are being patched were in great
need, although he added that he would 
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